
 

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 

BUREAU OF MEDICINE AND SURGERY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20372 

IN REPLY REFER TO 

MED:001B:MDH 
19 March 1981 

M?. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: (1  

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of March 7, 1981, 

concerning information pertaining to the Kennedy autopsy. The 

Bureau of Medicine and Surgery has no information pertaining to the 

questions you pose in your letter. 

While it is doubted that at this late date_ the National Naval 

Medical Center, Bethesda, Maryland, could be of assistance, it is 

suggested you contact that command should you so desire. 

Sincerely, 

01271■9,4604.,,_  
M. D. HANNAS 
Commander, JAGC, USN 
Special Assistant to the Surgeon 
General for Medico-Legal Affairs 


